
From: Quintana, Vanessa
To: Comments, BCC Agenda
Subject: FW: Pinellas County General Inquiry Form Submission Result #18911205
Date: Monday, September 28, 2020 9:49:31 AM

 

From: noreply@fs30.formsite.com <noreply@fs30.formsite.com> 
Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 1:08 PM
To: Public, AF <publicaf@co.pinellas.fl.us>
Subject: Pinellas County General Inquiry Form Submission Result #18911205
 

CAUTION:
  

This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open
attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is
safe.

This information is the result of a Pinellas General Inquiry form submission from the Pinellas
County web site.

 

Location Bellaire Bluffs

Your Name Bradford Parrott

Your Street Address 229 Andrea Dr

City/Unincorporated
County

Largo

Zip Code 33770

Your Phone Number 7273378737

Your Email Address brad.parrott@gmail.com

Comments Dear Commissioners,

I would like to petition the county for the development of additional boat
launch and parking facilities. After the pandemic started, the already
limited parking at local launches (including Bellaire, Seminole Boat Ramp,
Park Blvd, and others) has become grossly inadequate. The number of
boat owners has increased dramatically in the county, and as a result the
already maxed out resources are no longer enjoyable by many. Granted,
the majority of the crowding occurs during the weekends, and during
summer months. However, that reason alone is precisely why I feel the
need for additional resources to be considered to develop more access
and/or parking to allow residents who live here to enjoy more water
access without the need to preplan usage and unreasonably early arrival
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times in order to secure parking.

I hope you'll take this recommendation into consideration. I am also
planning a formal petition in the near future.

Respectfully,

Brad P.

 

This email was sent to publicaf@pinellascounty.org as a result of a form being completed.
Click here to report unwanted email.
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